

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Greenways Commission

Joe Herzenberg, Chair

Bu Bu JH.

SUBJECT:

Potential Changes to the Greenways Master Plan

DATE:

April 23, 2003

On June 25, 2003 the Commission voted unanimously (4-0) to recommend that the Council undertake a process to explore making potential changes to the Greenways Master Plan including:

• The potential for changing the Battle Branch Trail to an improved surface

• The potential for changing the Tanyard Branch Trail to an improved surface trail.

• The location of the North and Rail trails in the Eubanks Road area.

• Other changes that may be identified by the staff after a review of the current document.

Voting yes were: Joe Herzenberg (Chair), Brenda Nielsen (Vice Chair), Peter Calingaert and Mary Ann Freedman